

Mr. Breed encouraged PPS to nullify the board (with at least three board members). He added that (while the next meeting could be scheduled, he suggested it be delayed until a new board (as in place) he indicated he would send in a formal notice by the end of the (week),

The meeting (as adjourned at 4:14 p.m.)

To McClain
CCSB Secretary